
Press Release

South County Business Park

23rd January 2014

The civil work, to ameliorate the traffic congestion exiting South 
County Business Park during the evening peak, has been approved 
by Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council.

The work have been procured and we are currently in the standstill 
period with the successful tenderer.  This standstill period expires 
on 28th January next.

It is hoped to start the work in early February and a traffic 
management plan will be put in place.

The timeframe for delivery of the measure will be communicated to 
SCBP residents after 28th January when the statutory standstill 
period expires.
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